Dear Partner,

Due to strike in London Heathrow (LHR), with immediate effect, rebooking and rerouting charges will
be waived for all tickets issued on/before 28 March 2023 (original ticket issued date) for travel with
Cathay Pacific confirmed booking departing from or transiting through London Heathrow (LHR)
between 31 March 2023 and 09 April 2023.

Kindly find further details on our Cathay Agents website.

We are monitoring the situation closely and will notify you of any changes.



